
Arline H. Stangl Memorial Scholarship 

The Arline H. Stangl Memorial Scholarship was established 
in 2014 in memory of Arline.  Arline and her husband Gene 
were married in 1952 at Our Lady of Peace, 1952, the same 
year that Columbus High School was built.  Gene and Arline 
had five children that attended OLP and graduated from 
Columbus Catholic High School.  Arline believed in Catholic 
education recognizing the importance of daily Faith 
Formation. Her commitment to Columbus continues as her 
family honors her with an annual scholarship, given in her 
name, to an Our Lady of Peace parishioner who will enter 9th 
grade at Columbus Catholic.  


